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Hiroshi Ota Advisor, ITU-T SG15 
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Vince Ferretti Associate Rapporteur, ITU-T Q5/15 

 

Fabio Cavaliere Rapporteur ITU-T Q6/15 

 

Shikui Shen Associate Rapporteur ITU-TQ6/15 
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CC: Alpesh Shah Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

  

James Gilb Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 

  

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 

John D’Ambrosia Chair, IEEE P802.3dj Task Force 

  

Mark Nowell Vice-Chair, IEEE P802.3dj Task Force 
  

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 

Subject: Liaison to ITU-T SG15, Forwarding IEEE P802.3dj D2.0 

Approval Agreed at IEEE 802.3 Interim meeting, New Orleans, LA, USA, 15 May 2025 

1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 
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Dear Mr Parsons and members of ITU-T Study Group 15, 

We wish to provide a status update regarding IEEE P802.3dj that might be of interest to your 

members. At the IEEE 802.3 May 2025 Interim, the IEEE P802.3dj draft D2.0 was approved 
to proceed to the first stage of balloting, known as “Working Group Ballot”. We have attached 

IEEE P802.3dj D2.0 for your information. 

For further information on task force activities, please see https://www.ieee802.org/3/ 

dj/index.html. 

 
Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
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